
Confirmation Letter 2025

July 11, 2024 Feast of St Benedict

Peace and Blessings Eighth Grade Parents,

It’s finally time to start thinking about Confirmation for your 8th grader. At OLR we only require
a few things; we ask that you and your confirmandi attend our Family Honor Program and that
you both attend the Confirmation classes in the Spring.

The Family Honor Program will be held on Sept 11th, 18th, and 25th. This is a requirement for
Confirmation at OLR. Register at https://familyhonor.org/chastity-programs-near-me/ Please see the Real
Love Real Life Parent Letter for more details. For more information please contact JohnMark
Cayer at jcayer@charlestondiocese.org

The schedule for our Confirmation classes is on the registration form which is attached to this
letter.

If you are not a registered member of Our Lady of the Rosary Parish, we will need a letter from
your pastor giving his permission for your child to receive their sacraments with their class at
OLR. (If you have not delivered the parish registration form to the parish office then you are not
considered parishioners, regardless of how often you go to Holy mass at OLR)

We also have a Middle School Youth group which meets on Sunday evenings from 6pm till 8pm.
This is not required for confirmandi who attend OLR school, but it is highly encouraged. You
can get more information by contacting our Middle School Youth coordinator Joe Devine at
joewdevine52@gmail.com .

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. I can be reached at 864-422-1648, ext.
209, jcayer@charlestondiocese.org, or stop by my office.

PAX,

JohnMark A. Cayer
Director of Faith Formation
864-422-1648, ext. 209
jcayer@charlestondiocese.org

https://familyhonor.org/chastity-programs-near-me/

